



Renishaw Primary School Hague Lane Renishaw Sheffield S21 3UR

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Fuller Chair of Governors: Cllr Brian Ridgway

Tel: 01246 432366

Email:info@renishaw.derbyshire.sch.uk

Dear parents/carers,

Thursday 14th October 2021

I am writing to tell you that school will be closed, tomorrow, Friday 15th October.

As you will know from texts sent this week, we are experiencing a significant amount of sickness related absence in school of various types at the moment.

Having taken advice from various local and national government departments, we have had to make the difficult decision to close school tomorrow to give us enough time to carry out a through clean of the school in the hope we can reset and reopen ready for our final week before half term.

We know that this prompt action will leave families in a difficult position, but we hope that you can understand the need to take this decision.

All teachers will be posting work on line as part of our remote learning package for the day.

Again, many thanks for your continued support.

WARAW

Kind regards

Simon Fuller Headteacher Renishaw Primary School















